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  PASTORAL TEAM:           Rev. Fr. Carl McCarthy Pastor, carl.mccarthy@ctkmadisonville.org 

                                               Rev. Mr. Jay VanHoosier, Deacon, Director of OCIA,  jay.vanhoosier@pastoral.org 
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                                               Michelle Clancy, Administration, michellepbcc@hotmail.com 
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MASS  INTENTIONS:  AUG 20TH-AUG 25TH 
 

Tues.    7:00a.m        Terry Wahl                                     
Wed      6:00p.m.      Kenny Velotta                              
Thurs    7:00a.m.      Wanda Russelburg                                       
Fri        12 :00p.m.    Austin Millay                                   
Sat        5:00p.m.       Gene Roberts                                     
Sun       8:00a.m.   OUR PARISH FAMILY                                          
10:30a.m.              Linda Jackson Family   

        

           STEWARDSHIP OF TREASURE                                              
Weekly Budget to Meet Expenses                  9,500.00                                                                                                                                          
August 11th, 2024                                           6,248.54                       

under/over  this week                                      -3,251.46                               
under/over July 1,2024                                    -6490.79                                                          

                    
       BUILDING AND RENOVATION FUND                                                 

August 11Th  2024                                            130.00           
                                                                                                                                                                                      
Total Renovation fund                                    44,179.30                                                 

Katie Basham, Jamie Berry, Nelda Bickwermert, Kay  
Berry, Louis Beldotti, Glen Bickwermert, Marvin & Mary 
Ann Bickwermert, Larry Boswell, Christine Brown, Shirley 
Brown, Mary June Cecil, Shelby & Breanna Clark, Joseph 
Paul Clements, Tony Clayton, Rachel Ann Cline, Darrell 
Connor, Guy Connor, Goretti Coomes, Rosa Cruz,Tonie 
Denton, Shane Dickens, Huberta Edge, Bill Elder, Tim & 
Maude Fornes, Jesse Fulkerson, Angela Gentry, Terri 
Girten, Debby Glenn, Sheila Head,Terri Hendon,Tonya 
Hamilton’s friend, Charles Henderson, Adriana Hentz, Ma-
rie Hester, Dot Hodges   Bob Holt, Heather Hudson, Willie 
Hudson, Lenox Hughes, Robert Jackson, June Johnson, 
Linda Jollay, Elaine Johnson,  Robert Johnson’s mother, 
Randall Jones, Deanna Kaminski, Kenny Kelley, Ruth and 
Kenny Kelly’s daughter, Mary Kittinger, Francie Lanham, 
Janet Lawrence, Bailey Lindsey, Theresa Lowe, Donna 
Mason, Evelyn Mattingly, Carolyn McDaniel, Mamie 
McDaniel’s great niece, Ray McDaniel, Barbara Magan, 
Jordan McIntosh, Charlene Meadows, Mary Miller’s son 
Charles Miller, Raden Poll,  Anna Carol Murphy & her 
daughter Oleta, Gary Murphy’s brother, Mary Murphy, Ka-
ren Osborne’s mother, Janie Payne, Mary Edna Payne, Phil 
Phelps, Sandra Posey, Tony Powers, Shirley Ralph, Mi-
chael Roach, Doris Schrecker, Tommy Schwartz, Mike 
Sims, Bob Slack, Ed Sullivan’s brother, Lillian Taylor, Eu-
gene and June Thompsons daughter Debra Peach,  Steve 
Tuttle, Dorothy Westerfield, Joey Westerfield, Dorothy 
Wathen and her daughter, and Kirsten Wood.  

              

 

 

Whether you are a first-time vis-
itor or a returning parishioner, 
we are glad you are here! Wel-
come Packets with registration 
forms are available at both en-

trances. For more information about Precious Blood, 
please contact the office 270.684.6888. We would 

love to hear from you! 
OFFICE HOURS: M-TH 8-2pm & Friday 8-12pm              

SVDP OFFICE HOURS: M &TH 9-11am 

ASSISTED LIVING: Chautauqua: Nancy Best  Fern Terra: Clara 
Gilles.   Hillcrest: Marie Hester, Carmel Home: Doug Howard, 
Lois Sims and Rose McCarter.  Hermitage: Tommy Schwartz 



       
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                
OUR DEACON JAY VANHOOSIER CELEBRATES 7 YEARS A DEACON 

 
On Monday, August 5, Deacon Jay celebrated his 7th Anniversary as a Deacon serving in our Catho-

lic Church.  He was ordained a deacon by Archbishop Charles Thompson of the Archdiocese of Indianapolis 
at St. Benedict’s Cathedral in Evansville IN, with 6 others from the Diocese of 
Evansville.     

Prior to coming to the Diocese of Owensboro, where he now serves as 
the Director of the Office of Faith Formation, he was the Director of Religious 
Education at St. John the Evangelist Parish in Newburgh IN.  After coming to 
the Diocese of Owensboro, he was asked by our previous pastor, Fr. Suneesh 
Mathews, if he would like to serve in his role as Deacon for us here at Pre-
cious Blood Parish, and of course we know that Deacon Jay said, “Yes!”  

Here at Precious Blood Parish some of his ministering responsibilities 
include: preaching at the 7am Tuesday morning Mass, serving at weekend 
Masses and preaching one Sunday Mass a month, attending our weekly Parish 
Team Meeting, attending our monthly Parish Pastoral Council Meeting, serv-
ing on our newly formed Parish Leadership Team, and finally leading our 
OCIA (formally the RICA) process for those who want to join our Catholic 
Faith.  This is a long list, and I may have left something out, but I believe the 
most important thing that he does so well for us here is smile, encourage, and 
accompany each of us on our road to being disciples of Jesus. For all of this I 
say thank you Deacon Jay for all that you do in service to Christ, Jesus. We love and appreciate you.   

The picture included in this article was taken of Deacon Jay on Tuesday of last week at our Parish 
Team meeting. There we celebrated him with cake, with the number 7 on it for his years of service, and we 
sang which, by the way he loved, and wished him a very Happy Anniversary.        

In Peace, Fr. Carl McCarthy  
 

                       RESTARTING OUR NURSING HOME EUCHARISTIC MINISTRY  
 
One of the synagogue officials, named Jairus, came forward. Seeing Jesus, he fell at his feet and 

pleaded earnestly with him, saying, “My daughter is at the point of death. Please, come lay your 
hands on her that she may get well and live.” He went off with him and a large crowd followed him 

and pressed upon him. (Mark 5:22-24)  
We are excited to announce that Precious Blood has restarted our nursing home Eucharistic Min-

istry that was stopped during the pandemic.  We will visit Davco Rest Home, Twin Rivers (formerly 
Bon Harbor), and Chautauqua.  This ministry can be done on the weekend. Please prayerfully con-

sider volunteering for this opportunity to emulate Jairus and bring Jesus to others.  
Call/text Christine Stanfel at (270)313-6531. 

 
ATTENTION ALL TEENAGERS WHO RECENTLY RECEIVED THEIR DRIVER’S 
LICENCES AND ARE DRIVING FOR THE 1ST TIME – If you are a teenager who 
recently received their driver’s license and began driving for the first time, we en-
courage you to let our pastor, Fr. Carl McCarthy, know. He will invite you to bring 
your new driver’s license and car keys, if you have a car, to the Altar in our church 
so they can be blessed. This blessing will celebrate this rite of passage and invoke 
God’s protection around your car and all of those on our roads and highways.        
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                    CHURCH CLEANING FOR AUGUST  

8/19 Marie Montanez, Meagan Moss 

8/26 Michael & Judy McGuinn 

THANK YOU TO ALL THAT 
DONATE TIME, TO KEEP OUR CHURCH LOOKING 
BEAUTIFUL. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Bishop Soenneker                                                              
Knights of Columbus 

The Bishop Soenneker Knights of Columbus will be hav-
ing our First Annual Yard Sale September 21st at Pre-
cious Blood. If you have items that you would like to do-
nate to the yard sale, please contact one of the following 
knights and we will set up a time to either pick up the 
items or meet you at the church to get the items from 
you. Please contact Ed Sullivan 270-570-3192, Mike 
Howard 270-313-8906, or Mike Joyce 812-499-2794 if 
there is no answer, please leave a message and we will 
call you back.                                                               

50% of all proceeds will be donated to Precious Blood’s 
general Fund and 50% will go to the Bishop Soenneker 
Council for use by the council. We also invite everyone 
to come out to the Yard Sale on Saturday September 21st 
(Rain or Shine) the Yard Sale will begin at 7am and run 
till 2pm. Please be generous both by donating items as 
well as coming to the sale on the 21st. Hope to see you 
there. 



 

 

8/19 Louis & Beverly Beldotti (41) 

8/20 Bill & June Johnson (64) 

Please pray for all the married couples in our 
Parish 
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LOOKING AHEAD  FOR THE WEEK   

Monday,  Aug. 19th— No Mass  

Tuesday Aug 20th— 7:00am -Mass             
10:00am Staff Meeting 

Wednesday,  Aug. 21st-                                        
9am- Communion to the homebound                           
5pm- Adoration and Confession 6pm-Mass                                

Thursday, Aug. 22nd -   7:00am Mass                                                   

Friday, Aug. 23rd –  12pm-Mass  

Saturday, Aug. 24th—5:00pm-Mass with 
Confessions at 4pm 

Sunday, Aug. 25th—  8:00 & 10:30am-Mass 

8/19 James D. Howard 

8/21 Liam Johnson, George Lanham, Ashley 
Stewart, Sam Tucker 

8/24 Aubrey Coomes, Bobby Lomax 

8/25 Terry Edge, Rhys Hammers, Gary Mur-
phy  

 

"SING TO THE LORD A NEW SONG" 

Do you like to sing?  Do you play an 
instrument?  Why not use your musical 
talent to serve our local Church?  We 
would love to add instrumentalists or 
new voices for our choir.  If you feel 
called to join this ministry, contact Ray 
at 270-903-6839. 
If you know of someone in the  con-
gregation that sings well, refer them 
to me and I will reach out to them. 
Thanks, Ray. 


